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MINUTES	
FRIENDS	OF	THE	LIBRARIES	OF	TOWNS	COUNTY	(FOLTC)	

BOARD	MEETING	MINUTES	
April	14,	2020		

	
	
	

I. Meeting	Cancelled	
The	 regularly	 scheduled	 April	 14,	 2020	meeting	 of	 the	 FOLTC	 did	 not	
take	 place	 due	 to	 restrictions	 and	 closures	 related	 to	 the	 COVID-19	
pandemic.	
	
	

Respectfully	Submitted	by	Kathy	H.	Day,	Recording	Secretary	
	
		

	


